From: Holley W Schramski

Sent: Friday, July 22, 2011 2:14 PM
To: BAAF-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU
Subject: Accounts Payable Manager

To: BAAF Members

From: Bob McGee, Associate Controller
Holley Schramski, Associate Vice President and Controller

The Controller’s Division is pleased to announce that following a search process, Jennifer Collins has been selected as the
manager of the Accounts Payable Department effective July 15, 2011. She replaces Chuck Moore who retired earlier this
summer.

Jennifer brings a wealth of experience to the position having been in the Accounts Payable Department for the past
eleven years, most recently as the assistant manager. She earned her Bachelor of Science degree from Old Dominion
University and has completed certification as an Accredited Payables Manager. She has been responsible for numerous
improvements to the payables process at UGA and has frequently provided leadership in designing and implementing
complex systems. Jennifer has built strong relationships with University departments and has considerable knowledge
of payment processing, policy, procedure, and the state's travel regulations.

Please join us in congratulating Jennifer in her new role.
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